



Welcome to ACC Archery in 2021!  Please take a second to read through this.  We 
want archery to be as fun and safe as possible.  We added a couple of things we 
think will help.  This year we would like everyone to register.  There are a couple of 
easy ways to do this.  Through our church app.  Through our church website.  Or we 
will have computers available at the checkin area at church (but we would prefer 
and it will be quicker if you register ahead of time).

Also we be using scheduling for our beginner and intermediate shooter areas.  This 
is new for us so please be patient as we work out the “kinks”.  There will be 4 time 
slots for the beginner and intermediate rooms.  The beginner room is for young 
archers up to adults who need assistance or are learning how to shoot.  Around the 
age of 10 or so as archers are able to knock and arrow, draw the bow and shoot 
by themselves, the intermediate room offers more of a challenge to continue 
developing archery skills. You may register by clicking on the links on the app or on 
the website.  Pick the time slot you would like your archer to shoot.  Slots will be 
limited to 6 shooters per time slot so register early.  If you are registering multiple 
people, put all of their names in the slot for names.

We also have our Family Life Center.  Adult archers and youth who can consistently 
shoot out to 20 yards shoot here.  We will not be scheduling times for this room. 
(Children who are not shooting during their session will need to stay in the FLC with 
their parent.  There will be no childcare this week.)

Eventually we would like everyone to utilize the app.  Scores, pics and video will 
only be posted on the app.  If you have any questions, please contact Shane at 
shane@athenschristian.net.


